February 2018
PTA Newsletter

Spring is right around the corner!

PTA will be gearing up for Spring with its 3rd quarter PTA meeting on
Wednesday, February 7th at 8:15am in the Cafeteria. We will be
discussing Teacher Appreciation Week, Bike to School Day, the Spring Color Fling and Teacher
grants. Come and hear some of our ideas and please bring some of yours!
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What we are working on for February....

3rd Quarter PTA Meeting is

Wednesday, February 7
] . of Barbara R. Morgan
@ 8:15am in the School Elementary” for the most

‘ ‘ Cafeteria.! current updates.
‘ ‘ We hope all PTA members :
will be able to attend!
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=(L  Camp Invention

R We are still collecting Box

Tops!! Bring them in and
Many of you have asked or inquired about more STEM help support our Teacher
(Science Technology Engineering Math) opportunities at ~ Grant program.
BRMES. Val and staff will be bringing Camp Invention To
McCall for grades 1st - 6th. It will be June 18-22 and
run from 9:00-3:30 PM daily. Total cost includes all
the student’'s materials/take home items and a t-shirt!
Alumni can save $35 if you register by February 9th. For
non-alumni, you can save $25 (off the $225 full price) if
you register by March 23rd. Use Code IDEAS25.
Registration is all online: _ )
http://www.campinvention.org *May th: Spring

X . . . Bike-to-School Day
There are fun prizes to give kids who get registered by _ . .
March 23rd too! e May 18th: Spring Fling!

Upcoming Events

e Feb. 7th @ 8:15am: 4th
Quarter PTA Meeting

e May 7-11th: Staff
Appreciation Week

Questions? Comments? Contact your PTA - or visit www BRMESPTA.com


http://www.campinvention.org/

